
  be 3140 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be witness,
i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge, give
[evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest) report,
be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, ({be}, bear,
 give, obtain) witness.[ql

  be 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be witness,
i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge, give
[evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest) report,
{be} well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be, bear,
 give, obtain) witness.[ql

  be 3142 # marturion {mar-too'-ree-on}; neuter of a presumed
derivative of 3144; something evidential, i.e. (genitive case)
evidence given or (specifically) the Decalogue (in the sacred
Tabernacle): -- to {be} testified, testimony, witness.[ql

  bear 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 {bear}, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  bear 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], {bear} record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  charge 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- {charge},
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  evidence 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [{evidence}], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  false 5575 # pseudomartur {psyoo-dom-ar'-toor}; from 5571 and
a kindred form of 3144; a spurious witness, i.e. bearer of
untrue testimony: -- {false} witness.[ql

  give 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, {give}, obtain) witness.[ql

  give 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, {give} (have) testimony,
(be, bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  give 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
{give} [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql
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  good 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) {good} (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  have 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give ({have}) testimony,
(be, bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  have 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, {have} (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  honest 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good ({honest})
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  marble 3139 # marmaros {mar'-mar-os}; from marmairo (to
glisten); marble (as sparkling white): -- {marble}.[ql ***.
martur. See 3144.[ql

  martyr 3144 # martus {mar'-toos}; of uncertain affinity; a
witness (literally [judicially] or figuratively [genitive case]);
 by analogy, a "martyr": -- {martyr}, record, witness.[ql

  obtain 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, {obtain}) witness.[ql

  obtain 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have ({obtain}, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  of 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be witness,
i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge, give
[evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest) report,
be well reported {of}, testify, give (have) testimony, (be, bear,
 give, obtain) witness.[ql

  of 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be witness,
i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge, give
[evidence], bear record, have (obtain, {of}) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  record 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear {record}, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  record 3141 # marturia {mar-too-ree'-ah}; from 3144; evidence
given (judicially or genitive case): -- {record}, report,
testimony, witness.[ql
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  record 3143 # marturomai {mar-too'-rom-ahee}; middle voice
from 3144; to be adduced as a witness, i.e. (figuratively) to
obtest (in affirmation or exhortation): -- take to {record},
testify.[ql

  record 3144 # martus {mar'-toos}; of uncertain affinity; a
witness (literally [judicially] or figuratively [genitive case]);
 by analogy, a "martyr": -- martyr, {record}, witness.[ql

  report 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
{report}, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony,
(be, bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  report 3141 # marturia {mar-too-ree'-ah}; from 3144; evidence
given (judicially or genitive case): -- record, {report},
testimony, witness.[ql

  reported 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well {reported} of, testify, give (have) testimony,
(be, bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  take 3143 # marturomai {mar-too'-rom-ahee}; middle voice from
3144; to be adduced as a witness, i.e. (figuratively) to obtest
(in affirmation or exhortation): -- {take} to record, testify.[ql

  testified 3142 # marturion {mar-too'-ree-on}; neuter of a
presumed derivative of 3144; something evidential, i.e.
(genitive case) evidence given or (specifically) the Decalogue
(in the sacred Tabernacle): -- to be {testified}, testimony,
witness.[ql

  testify 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, {testify}, give (have) testimony,
(be, bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  testify 3143 # marturomai {mar-too'-rom-ahee}; middle voice
from 3144; to be adduced as a witness, i.e. (figuratively) to
obtest (in affirmation or exhortation): -- take to record,
{testify}.[ql

  testimony 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) {testimony},
(be, bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  testimony 3141 # marturia {mar-too-ree'-ah}; from 3144;
evidence given (judicially or genitive case): -- record, report,
{testimony}, witness.[ql

  testimony 3142 # marturion {mar-too'-ree-on}; neuter of a
presumed derivative of 3144; something evidential, i.e.
(genitive case) evidence given or (specifically) the Decalogue
(in the sacred Tabernacle): -- to be testified, {testimony},
witness.[ql

  to 3142 # marturion {mar-too'-ree-on}; neuter of a presumed
derivative of 3144; something evidential, i.e. (genitive case)
evidence given or (specifically) the Decalogue (in the sacred
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Tabernacle): -- {to} be testified, testimony, witness.[ql

  to 3143 # marturomai {mar-too'-rom-ahee}; middle voice from
3144; to be adduced as a witness, i.e. (figuratively) to obtest
(in affirmation or exhortation): -- take {to} record, testify.[ql

  well 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be {well} reported of, testify, give (have) testimony,
(be, bear, give, obtain) witness.[ql

  without 0267 # amarturos {am-ar'-too-ros}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a form of 3144; unattested: -- {without}
witness.[ql

  witness 0267 # amarturos {am-ar'-too-ros}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a form of 3144; unattested: -- without
{witness}.[ql

  witness 3140 # martureo {mar-too-reh'-o}; from 3144; to be
witness, i.e. testify (literally or figuratively): -- charge,
give [evidence], bear record, have (obtain, of) good (honest)
report, be well reported of, testify, give (have) testimony, (be,
 bear, give, obtain) {witness}.[ql

  witness 3141 # marturia {mar-too-ree'-ah}; from 3144; evidence
given (judicially or genitive case): -- record, report,
testimony, {witness}.[ql

  witness 3142 # marturion {mar-too'-ree-on}; neuter of a
presumed derivative of 3144; something evidential, i.e.
(genitive case) evidence given or (specifically) the Decalogue
(in the sacred Tabernacle): -- to be testified, testimony,
{witness}.[ql

  witness 3144 # martus {mar'-toos}; of uncertain affinity; a
witness (literally [judicially] or figuratively [genitive case]);
 by analogy, a "martyr": -- martyr, record, {witness}.[ql

  witness 5575 # pseudomartur {psyoo-dom-ar'-toor}; from 5571
and a kindred form of 3144; a spurious witness, i.e. bearer of
untrue testimony: -- false {witness}.[ql
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